
Specialist Teaching and Learning Service  

 Ashford District 

Newsletter Term 6 | 2022 

Our training schedule for 2022/23 is now live!  

 

Please email chloe.webb@goldwyn.kent.sch.uk for the most up to 

date schedule and booking form.  

 Congratulations on getting to the end of Term 6 - hooray!  We would all like to say a big THANK YOU for 

supporting us through our STLS Restructuring process this year and we are very pleased to say that 

Goldwyn School have agreed to another three years of allowing us to keep driving forward inclusive 

practice across the district.  We are really excited to keep this strong collaboration and link with 

Goldwyn moving forward...We hope you all enjoy a well-earned summer break and we will see you all 

again ready in September!  Take care, Ashford STLS Team.  

 

Primary/Secondary/Early Years LIFT dates are available to look 

at on our website : https://www.ashfordinclusion.org/  

LIFT will remain virtually for now. We are hoping to trial one face 

to face LIFT meeting per term from term 3. 

 

Term 1 

Date Time Title Venue Trainer Cost 

14th                

September 
  
  

1pm-

3pm 
Primary/Secondary SENCo Forum 

Suitable for: Primary/secondary       

SENCo’s 
  

Sensory Impairment to present 

TBC Heather 

Woodcock 
FREE 

TBC 
  

1pm-

3pm 
EY SENCo Forum 

Suitable for: Early Years SENCo’s 
TBC Dominic 

Gunn 
FREE 

19th         

October 
9:30am-

12:30pm 
Dyslexia Awareness 

Suitable for: NQT, SENCo, Teacher, TA 
TBC Sherrie 

Hogg 
£37 

29th          

November 
9:30am-

3pm 
Autism Awareness EY 

Suitable for:  NQT, EY Practitioner, 

Teacher, TA, SENCo 

TBC Dominic 

Gunn 
£25 

1st              

December 
10am-

11am 
Emotion Coaching Q&A 

Suitable for: All staff 
Virtual Heather 

Woodcock 
FREE 

7th October 1 hour Sensory Q&A 
Suitable for: All staff 

Virtual Sara Cave 
Integrated 

Health 

Team 

FREE 

https://www.ashfordinclusion.org/


STLS Ashford will be relocating to a different 

Goldwyn site. The move will start taking place 

before the summer. 

Our telephone number will remain the same, 

you can reach us on 01233 629 383. 

 

https://www.kelsi.org.uk/news-and-events/news/primary/nelft-and-kent-

community-health-nhs-foundation-trust-school-public-health-kchft-single-point

-of-access-spa-important-information  

https://osiresearch.org.uk/icats/school-info/ 

https://www.kooth.com/ 

 iCATS i2i  

‘A research for parents to access to 

online support the form of an App’ 

‘NELFT and KCHFT are pleased to         

announce the go live of the SPA single 

email account for all electronic referrals, 

general enquiries or correspondence for 

both NELFT and KCHFT.’ 

‘Kooth is your online mental 

wellbeing community. Access 

free, safe and anonymous    

support.’ 

‘Neurodiversity will be a new concept and new set 

of vocabulary within many schools. The LEANS     

curriculum introduces neurodiversity concepts, and 

explores how they impact primary school            

experiences. Importantly, LEANS shows how we 

can hold a positive attitude towards neurodiversity, 

while also recognising the challenges faced by 

many children in school.’ 

https://www.ed.ac.uk/salvesen-research/leans/about 

Our new address will be: 

Goldwyn 6th Form College  

Norfolk Drive  

Ashford Kent  

TN23 4FB 
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